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Providing extra support when you need it most  
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Braccia & Lesley Clayton 
“Second Chance” 
 

14 December 2022 

 

Thank you for your donation 
 

Dear Michael & Lesley 
 

Thank you for your generous donation of £450.00 in memory of Alison Hands, raised from proceeds from 

the sale of your debut album “Did you think of me?” 

 

Your donation will go to Ward C4 (Georgina Unit) as you requested, and the staff have asked me to extend 

their appreciation to you.  

 

Please convey our thanks for all those who contributed towards the donation and may we extend our 

sincere condolences for your sad loss. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Samantha Hinsley 
 

Accounts Receivable Manager 
 

Dudley Group of Hospitals Charity,  

Finance Department, Russells Hall Hospital, Dudley, DY1 2HQ 

Tel: 01384 244266 

Email: dgft.charityfinance@nhs.net 

 

Charity No. 1056979 

 

Please note your donation has been issued with an official receipt number: R000020161

 


